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	Date: 15th May, 2018
	Location: University of Leeds

	Present:

Helen Walker – Sheffield Hallam University

Jen Barton – Durham University

Amanda Kenningley – University of Huddersfield

Marcia Shelbourne – University of Huddersfield

Sophie Craven – University of Huddersfield

Kate Filimon – University of Huddersfield

Lizzie Wyatt – University of Huddersfield

Matt Wetherill – University of Huddersfield

Mandeep Kaur – University of Hull

Faye Cardwell – Leeds College of Music

Sophia Milnes – Leeds Trinity University

Laura Haveron – Teesside University

Helen Dowson – University of Leeds

Geraldine Musajjakawa – University of Leeds

Michelle Hughes – University of Leeds

Heather Cooper – York St John University

Alice Brumby – York St John University

Frankie Wilkinson – Durham University

Jess Heaney – University of Leeds

Jack Grummitt-Carel  – Northumbria University 

Steven Knowles – CU Scarborough

Maria Simmons – CU Scarborough

Chris Morley – Leeds Beckett University

Rebecca Heritage – University of Huddersfield

Scott Henderson – University of Sunderland

Ezra Nash – Newcastle University

Jenny Scannell – Leeds Art University


	Apologies: 

Roy Ward – Bradford College

Andrea Bourne – University of York


	Minutes



	
	Welcome and Introduction 
Helen Walker welcomed all members to the meeting. As many members had not attended a HELOA meeting before, the Chair led a round of introductions.



	1.
	Apologies
Apologies read.


	2.
	Matters arising from regional meeting held on 8th February 2018, University of Sunderland
UK VC positions were noted, which have since been filled.  Helen Walker is now the VC Group Development at HELOA. 


	3.
	Election Update
Thanks were given to all primary contacts who voted. Congratulations to Jen and Amanda on their recent appointments, there will be a period of transition between Helen / Amanda and Roy / Jen.



	4.
	Chair’s Update

Not many updates from UKC this time. Many of the UK exec are new or have new people coming into posts to everything is currently ticking along until posts are filled and people have time to settle in.

As released in the digest, a memorandum of understanding has been signed with the Student Loans Company.

HELOA National Conference 2019. It was hoped that the conference could be moved a week earlier but this is not possible with the hotel so the dates will be the 23rd/24th/25th January 2019.



	      5.
	Update from Vice Chairs (Training & Partnerships)

Amanda reported that she has arranged for an external provider to deliver social media training at the next meeting in September.


	6.


	Update from VC Finance 

We have £2K in our account to spend this year, with the opportunity to bid for more if required.



	7. 
	Any other business 
None


	
	Thanks and next meeting

Many thanks to University of Leeds for hosting the meeting.

The next meeting will be held at University of Huddersfield on the 12th of September  
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